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CITY OF CAPE MAY TOWNSHIP OF LOWER BOROUGH OF WEST CAPE MAY

October 19, 2011

Michael Kaufman, President
Voice Products LLC

23715 Mercantile Road #200
Beachwood, OH 44122

Dear Mr. Kaufman:

I am writing to you on behalf of our high school district administrators and staff that
expressed their comments and reviews related to your product the “CigaretteBuster” system.
Everyone has stated that this system has done an outstanding job enforcing our district’s smoke-
free policy and eliminating smoking in the building 100%.

Our students have even commented on how wonderful it is to go into smoke-free school
bathrooms. It is a pleasure to receive a service/product that lives up to their advertising and does
what it claims to do.

We will certainly recommend your system to other schools. We are definitely satisfied
with the “CigeretteBuster”. It has provided our school district with “A Smoke Free
Environment”. Thank you for your excellent product.

Sincerely yours,

*’v@?‘:‘

Frank A. Onorato
Business Administrator/
Board Secretary
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c: Larry Ziemba, High School Assistant Principal



